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Dear Chairman Bud Estes and the members of the Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs:

I am writing to voice my opposition to the Concealed Carry bill, HB2042.

Lowering the age from 21 to 18 increases risk that is totally unnecessary and unjustified. Additionally, it 
will have a negative impact on our schools.

I ask that you oppose HB2042.

Thank you for your consideration,

Dr. Susan Lindahl
drsusanjlindahl@gmail.com
913.579.8039
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